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Friday, 13 May 2022
Photographs of Children – Parental Consent Form

Name of Child:  ______________________________     Date of Birth:  ___ / ___ / ___

Gosforth Park First School would like to take photographs and or video recordings of pupils whilst they attend the school to celebrate their achievements and successes. Still or moving images may be published in our printed publications (e.g. School prospectus, newsletters) and/or on our external website (www.gosforthpark.newcastle.sch.uk).  They may also be used to promote the good educational practice of the school to other teachers e.g. at training events organised by the Local Authority or national education/government institutions. Children’s full names will never be published alongside their photographs externally to the school.  Names may be used internally, for example – on a display.

Photographs / videos may also be published for internal use only, as part of children’s regular classroom work e.g. on classroom displays, in exercise books, within multimedia projects (e.g. PowerPoint), on the school’s internal network and to share educational achievements with parents e.g. video presentation of a school trip. Electronic images, whether photographs or videos, will be stored securely on the school’s network which is accessible only by authorised users. Before using any photographs/videos of your child we need your permission. Please answer questions 1 to 8 below, then sign and date the form where indicated.

Please return the completed form to the school office as soon as possible.

[Please delete]

1. May we use your child’s photograph in printed publications produced by Gosforth Park First School or Newcastle Local Authority?

Yes / No
2. May we use any video containing your child in promotional material for Gosforth Park First School or the Gosforth Schools’ Trust?

Yes / No

3. May we use your child’s photograph on our Internet website 

a) as part of a large group or whole school activity?

Yes/No

b) showing an individual activity? (e.g. holding a winner’s trophy)

Yes / No

4. May we allow your child’s photograph (e.g. as part of a school team or record of a school event) to be used for publication in a newspaper?

Yes / No

5. May we use any photograph or video of your child internally as part of the regular curriculum and work of the school?

Yes / No

6. May we use any video containing your child to share good educational practice with teachers from other schools?

Yes / No

7. May we use a photograph of your child in a group to share with parents in your child’s class/year group (e.g. class photos taken either by school or professional photographer such as Tempest) 

                                                                          Yes / No

8. May we use a video of your child in a group to share with parents in your child’s class/year group/Key Stage (e.g. DVD of Christmas/end of Year show) 

                                                                   Yes / No
9. May we upload photos and videos of your child onto the school’s Twitter account? Photos and names will never be displayed together.

                                                                   Yes / No
This consent form is considered valid for the entire period that the child attends this school unless there is a change in the child’s circumstances where consent could be an issue, e.g. divorce of parents, custody issues, etc.

Parents or carers may withdraw permission, in writing, at any time.  Consent must also be given in writing and will be kept on record by the school.

Pupils’ full names will not be published alongside their image and vice versa.  Email and postal addresses of pupils will not be published. 
	Signed:  
	

	Print name:

(Parent/Guardian)
	

	Date:  
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